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THANK YOU  
for 2023 
 
 

Dear Customers! 
 

Thank you for your trust in us, the suggestions and the good partnership! 
In current times we long for peace and orderly conditions even more and are happy when 
everyday things work well. 
 

Advent and Christmas remind us every year of Jesus, the divine human Role model for 
successful peace and stable conditions in all directions. 

 
Here are a few tips on your own behalf: 
 

1. Thank you for your early orders for repeat and stock orders in the almost over year. 
     That helped us a lot with the process. 
 

2. You can find current prices almost daily in our web price list at www.weiblen.de 
     In addition to adjustments, which are primarily initiated by our suppliers, we have to do at the  
     beginning of 2024, our own brass products will adapt to the current raw material prices and the  
     general. Adjust price increase. Fortunately, the price of brass has recovered somewhat, but is 
     unfortunately no longer returned to the previous price. 
 

3. We always request orders in writing, if possible via the shop on the website or at least by email.  
    In the shop you have the great advantage that you can see the applicable order prices, except for   
    specialist retail products. 

 
 
You can find various on our website in the “Promotions” section 
Special offers. Currently a Parat shell case with wheels 
for back-friendly transport to the place of use. 
 
 

If you would like our wall overview calendar with date slider again and you 
have not yet received it as an insert in a delivery from us, then let us know 
and we will include it in a next delivery to you. 
 
We are also happy to accept reservations for free sending 
for your next order by mid-February 2024. 
 
 

We wish you a good Advent season and then a Merry Christmas. For the new year, confidence, 
peace, successful work, health and God's blessing. 
 
Yours,   Johannes Weiblen 
  
P.S. The last shipping day in 2023 for very urgent stock items is Wednesday December 20th. 
 From January 4th we will process new orders and ship them from Monday January 8, 2024. 
Please reschedule until January where possible. You are still welcome to send us your order  
with a corresponding note. THANKS! 
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